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   11th September 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Welcome back to school.  I hope you have all had a lovely Summer and are feeling 

rested. 

 

Please find below some reminders about events and activities in school.  

 

Assembly 

Our first Celebration Assembly will be this Friday, 15th September starting at 

9.15am.  All parents are invited to our Celebration Assembly to attend and it 

would be lovely to see some of our new parents.  Assembly will be followed by our 

coffee morning where we ask you to pay a £1.00 donation towards the cost of 

the drinks. 

 

Snack Money 

Snack money is £1.50 per week.  Please send in with your child who will give this 

to their class teacher.  Please do not send money into the office.  
 

As we provide a free breakfast club to all children, only children who pay for 

snack will receive toast and milk at breaktime. 

 
Swimming 

Swimming will start for Year 4 on Thursday 14th September until October half 

term.  A separate letter will be sent out to Year 4. 

 

After School Clubs 

After school clubs will start next week.  A separate letter will be sent home 

about these clubs.  Please send back the reply slip before Friday. 

 

Community Library 

The library will be open on the following dates, starting on Wednesday: 

 

Wednesday 13th September 

Wednesday 11th October 

Wednesday 8th November 

Wednesday 6th December 

 

Please come along and return any books you borrowed over the summer. 
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Star of the Week 

If your child has been nominated as Star of the Week, the earliest that we can 

notify you of this is on Thursday at 3.30pm.  This will allow you to make 

arrangements if you would like to attend the assembly on Friday morning. 

 

Please can you supply the office with an up to date contact email address.  The 

easiest way to gather this information is to email Mrs Towers in the school 

office.  The address is admin.windmillhill@halton.gov.uk.  Please include your 

child’s name in the email. 

 

PE 

Please make sure that your child brings their PE kit to school every Monday.  

 

The kit comprises of black shorts, white t-shirt, pumps and trainers for the 

field.  All jewellery must be removed for PE. 
 

In colder weather, the children will need to wear warmer clothes.  For example, 

a dark coloured tracksuit. 

 

Please ensure all kit has your child’s name in it. 

 

Forest School 

 Monday  -  Mrs Guttridge, Mr East and Mr Stoddart 

 Wednesday  - Mrs Drinkwater and Miss Potter 

 Thursday  - Miss Walsh 

 Friday   - Mrs McCoy 

 

Please send your child to school wearing a long sleeved top and long trousers.  

Please also send in wellingtons for your child. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 
 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
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